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Old Answer, from Page 1 
 

from textbook problems in that a substantial effort 
goes into determining what the problem is, and then 
reformulating the problem mathematically.  Here, 
the problem was how many mice the lab should 
expect to have over time, and from that compute the 
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Student News 
 
Six math students received their Ph.D.s last year. 
     Gokarna R. Aryal, (under C.P. Tsokos), Dissertation 
title: Study of Laplace and Related Probability 
Distributions and Their Applications. 
     Louis R. Camara, (under C.P. Tsokos), Dissertation 
title: Statistical Modeling and Assessment of Software 
Reliability. 
     Jemal E. Gishe, (under M.E.H. Ismail), Dissertation 
title: Finite Family of Orthogonal Polynomials and 
Resultants of Chebyshev Poly
Purcell (under T. Bieske, thesis title: Analysis of 
Quasiconformal Maps in R), Ziwen Wei, Sue-Yen E. 
Wong, Ling Wu, Chunchun Zhao. 
     And 21 received baccalaureate degrees. 
     Graduating in summer, 2005: Glen Gonzalez, Karen 
Huria, and Alden Weddleton. 
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